
Chollerton C of E Aided First School 

Newsletter – Autumn Term, 1st Half 2016 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Welcome to the new school year. 

We are delighted to welcome 9 children to Reception. We hope Tony, Lily N, 

Kyle, Leo, Charlie, Stephen, Finnley, Edward and Lily S enjoy their Reception 

Year 

 

This half term we are offering 2 After-School Sports Clubs: Golf with Mr 

Ricketts and Football with Barry from Newcastle Community Football. 

These clubs are for Year 2, Year 3 and Year 4 children. 
-------------------------------------------- 

 

 

Outdoor Learning 
Anna Gray will be returning to school 

on: 

Friday 16th September 

Friday 30th September 

Friday 14th October 

 

Pre-School, Reception and Year 1 

children will work in the woods all 

morning. 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

      N.S.P.C.C. Assembly – Thursday 6th October 

The NSPCC will be coming to talk to the children about their own safety. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 Harvest Festival – Friday 7th October, 9.30am 

Please join us for a special assembly to celebrate Harvest. 

As usual we ask for donations of dried food and tins which will be sent to the 

Cedar Wood Trust on the Meadow Well Estate, North Shields. 

Everyone Welcome to join us 



 

 

 
 

 

 

Mr Ricketts will be running golf 

sessions After-School: - 

 Monday 19th September 

 Monday 26th September 

 Monday 3rd October 

 Monday 10th October 

 Monday 17th October 

Pick-up time is 4.15pm 

Class 2 children only 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

After School Football Sessions – Thursday 15th Sept – 20th October 

Barry will coach football on Thursdays after school. Pick-up time is 4.15pm. 

Class 2 only - £12.00 per child – please see separate letter 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

  Killhope Lead Mine – Wednesday 5th October. 

Class 2 will visit Killhope Lead Mine to learn about how life was for people who 

worked in the mine. 

Children who normally have a school lunch – will be provided with a packed lunch 

from school at the normal price of £2.10. 

We ask for a contribution of £5.00 per child to help pay the coach hire. 

-------------------------------------------- 

  Whole School Technology Day – Thursday 20th October 

The whole school will take part in a Food Technology Day where the children will 

prepare healthy snacks and drinks for a tea party. 

Could Reception Children please stay in school until 3.15pm that day. 

 

 

FRIDAY 21st OCTOBER - TEACHER TRAINING DAY 
 

SCHOOL CLOSED 



 

Our website will have all dates and activities on. 

www.chollerton.northumberland.sch.uk 

 

 

 

Thank you for all your support. If you have any queries please get in touch. 
 
 

Hazel Davey and Everyone at Chollerton First School. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.chollerton.northumberland.sch.uk/

